Geeri

Date: 25/2/2018

Letter of Recommendation

This recommendation letter is for MENA Horizons Company.

As we have received various auditing and consulting services from Mr. Hasan Obeid (Executive
Partner) and his team, Mr. Hasan Obeid's work is of the highest level; especially with his
personal involvement. We experienced professional and on time delivery.

Knowing the market we consider MENA Horizons Company as a firm that delivers high quality at
competitive prices; we recommend them to anyone looking to outsource or upgrade their
financial operation up to the next jevel.

Raouf Hashem Al-Dabbas

Seeri for project development and management
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